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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

 

AUTOCAR, LLC SAFETY RECALL ACX-2006 

         NHTSA RECALL NO. 20V545 
 

November 2020 
 

TO: U.S. Distributors 
       Dealer Principals, Service Managers, Warranty Managers, Parts Managers 
 
This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 

 
 Autocar, LLC has determined that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in 170, 2019 model 
year Xpeditor chassis. These chassis were manufactured between March 1, 2018 and October 10, 2018 with 
non-sequential serial numbers in the range of 227086 through 228821. Accordingly, a recall to address this 
issue is being initiated effective November 6, 2020.  

MODELS 
AFFECTED: 

Autocar Xpeditor MY 2019 

COMPONENTS 
AFFECTED: 

Methane detector harness and fuse. 

SAFETY DEFECTS 
AND POTENTIAL 
RISKS: 

The circuit protection of a factory installed methane detector is inadequate based on 
the sensor harness wire gauge. Improper routing of the sensor harness can also lead 
to it becoming damaged, causing an overcurrent condition. If an overcurrent condition 
occurs, the fuse may not open before the power wire harness overheats, which could 
lead to a fire, increasing the risk of personal injury or property damage. 

 

REPAIR 
REQUIRED: 

A three-amp fuse will replace the ten-amp fuse and the harness will be inspected and 
corrected as needed at no charge to the owner. 

REPAIR 
AVAILABLE: 

VIN profiles in the Autocar Warranty System will be updated to show the open recall on 
November 6, 2020 and a spreadsheet of the affected VINs will be available in the 
Warranty system. 

REMINDER: It is a violation of Federal law to sell or lease a vehicle covered by this recall notice 
unless the recall remedy has been completed. Substantial civil penalties apply to 
violations of this law. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Autocar Warranty Department 
at warranty@autocartruck.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
AUTOCAR, LLC 
 


